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                   22nd September 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Bring a Book to Love Your Library 

On Wednesday morning your child attended a school assembly which introduced our whole 

school focus ‘Bring a Book to Love Your Library.’    

We have asked children to bring any good quality used reading books which they are finished 

with to donate to their class libraries.  Each book which is donated will have a celebration 

sticker inside which identifies the child who donated the book.  This not only encourages their 

friends to read their old books but also develops a sense of pride that they have helped to 

improve their class libraries.  

In addition to this we are raising funds to purchase new books which the children will also 

enjoy.  Our first fund raising event is on Friday 30th September where children can come to 

school in non-school uniform for the donation of £1 - please send the money into school so it 

can be given straight to their class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Kim Ferguson 

Senior Teacher   

 


